4™ April 2012
NEWS RELEASE
FIA FORMULA TWO CHAMPIONSHIP TESTING GETS UNDERWAY AT SILVERSTONE

Having carried out a rigourous test programme over 2010 and 2011 in which one set of
FrenoCarbon H-Carb discs completed 6000 kilometres without any incident and using only two
sets of brake pads, Formula Two Ltd. decided to specify FrenoCarbon H-Carb discs and pads for

the FIA Formula Two Championship in 2012.

Despite a tight manufacturing and delivery schedule all the H-Carb discs and pads were delivered

well before the first test at Silverstone on the 28" March 2010.

At the 28" March 2012 test all the H-Carb discs performed faultlessly and their performance
contributed to a 2 second improvement in lap time over last year’s car. The drivers gave the
brakes a huge vote of confidence with one driver, who had driven in last year’s car, remarking

that “The first three laps | thought | was in a different car”.

FrenoCarbon Ltd. will be providing technical support and backup at the first two rounds of the

FIA Formula 2 Championship at Silverstone on 13-15" April 2012.
LINKS

www.frenocarbon.com

http://www.formulatwo.com/news/yokohama-story.aspx
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